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04/06/2018  09:48:542018/2226/T COMMNT rob small Good morning,

I am resident in Elm Village and I'm very pleased the various trees on the estate are being checked out. they 

were all planted when the estate was first built are some are now reaching maturity. Some of the planted trees 

were forest trees and not suitable for a central London estate and this is now becoming apparent! I would be 

interested tohear how this planning application progresses and I hope it's successful. In fact I would be very 

interested to see if it's possible to communicate and become involved in the managing of the trees on the 

estate with the council tree people you use? It would be interesting to know what species you will use to 

replace the ones removed. Many thanks Rob
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